
Dear 2020 Travelers, 

 

The Coronavirus (“COVIC-19”) Pandemic continues to affect all areas of our 

lives, including our ability to travel both domestically and internationally. We 

understand many travelers are anxiously looking forward to enjoying the 

experience of visiting some of the wonderful destinations the world has to offer. 

However, with the current travel restrictions we are unable to do so.  

Safety is very important to us therefore we’re monitoring developments 

related to COVIC-19 and are taking all appropriate precautions. We want to 

assure you that we are constantly in communication with our industry suppliers. 

Having worked with them for many years, we have developed a strong, effective and 

secure relationship. We are confident they are working along with us to meet the needs 

of our travelers. No one can predict when the opportunity to travel will unfold, 

however, if needed the industry does provide for postponed trips to have a 

minimum one year from the original 2020 departure date to complete the 

scheduled tour without penalty.  

We will continue to follow the CDC, U.S. State Department, international 
travel advisories and health authority recommendations in an effort to address 
this unfortunate situation one day at a time. We want you to be confident and 
assured that Champion Services Travel is committed to keeping you informed of 
any changes to our travel plans.  

 
We value your patronage and greatly appreciate you selecting Champion 

Services Travel as your tour coordinator. It is our responsibility to provide you 

with the same standard of expertise that has earned us an excellent track record 

for more than 30 years of service. We would like to sincerely thank you for your 

patience as we work through the challenges caused by COVIC-19.  

 

“Travel is Learning” 

                                           African Proverb  

 

Bernadette Champion 
Champion Services Travel 
 

 


